
     
DATE: 11/05/2009
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Missing Elederly Male Located
CASE NO.: 09384041
INCIDENT DATE :10/22/2009
INCIDENT TIME: 1055 hours
INCIDENT LOCATION: 
SUBJECT: Missing Elderly Man Returns Home
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

Elderly man reported missing on October 22, 2009, returns to
his residence in Duluth.
 
Larry James Crabtree, age 72 of Duluth, returned to his home
address just before 10 PM on Monday, November 02, 2009.  
On Tuesday Duluth Police spoke with Crabtree who stated
that he had been in North Dakota looking for work and was
unaware that he had been reported missing.  Crabtree was
in good health. He was last seen by friends on October 04,
2009.
 
Duluth Police, along with Crabtree’s family and friends, would
like to thank everyone for their assistance in the matter.
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